FRD.001.00001996

From:  Angus Llewellyn [N

Sent: Mon, 15 Feb 2021 18:29:30 +1100 (AEDT)
To: Tasha Smithies

; Myles
: Peter Meakin : "Laura

Binnie" - Chris Bendal

Subject: Fwd: update [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Follow up from the APH department as [ said before.

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Edwards, Nick (OPS)" [

Subject: update [SEC=0FFICIAL]
Date: 15 February 2021 at 6:09:46 pm AEDT

To: Angus Liewelyn I

OFFICIAL
Hi Angus,
As discussed earlier please note the update | provided to you over the phone in regards to CCTV access and
the AFP.
Regards
Nick
Statement:
The AFP submitted a request to view the relevant APH CCTV footage on 3 April 2019, the request was
formally approved by the Presiding Officers on 11 April 2019 and the AFP viewed the footage at Parliament
House on 16 April 2019.
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